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MEMORANDUM 

To: Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Members  

From:  Melissa Bianconi, Recreation Manager 

Subject: Bellingham Bells Pilot Program Update 

Date: March 8, 2023 
    
 

The Parks and Recreation Department has extended the Pilot Program with the Bellingham Bells for an 

additional year. Recreation Manager Melissa Bianconi will update the Advisory Board on the progress 

and benefits of the Pilot and the one-year extension. 


